
 
 

 
 

  
  

   

 
 
 
 
 

December 21, 2022     Filed Electronically  
 
 

Rosemary Chiavetta, Secretary 
Pennsylvania Public Utility Commission 
400 North Street 
Harrisburg, PA 17120 

Re: Docket A-2022-3033838 – Bonding Letter 

I have attached the Bonding Letter from PECO for Progressive Light & Power. 

If more information is needed or there are questions, don't hesitate to contact me as soon as possible. 
 
 
 
 

Peter McCawley 
PLJ Group LLC 
805-479-0253 
petem@hypertrack.us 

 
Encl: 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Progressive Light and Power  

mailto:petem@hypertrack.us


December 20, 2022
PECO - Exelon Corporation

Energy Acquisition
2301 Market Street

Philadelphia, PA. 19101

Progressive Light & Power, LLC
Attn: Daniel Adigwe c/o Pete McCawley
3427 Clarendon Pl.
Thousand Oaks, CA 91360
Email: petem@hypertrack.us

Energy Acquisition is providing this notification letter that Progressive Light & Power,
LLC has met the creditworthiness business requirement involved with the Pennsylvania
Gas Choice - Low Volume Transportation program, pursuant to the receipt of an initial
Surety of $35,000.00 Guaranty. The Surety may be submitted to PECO via three
acceptable forms; a Cash Deposit, a Letter of Credit, or a Surety bond. PECO will hold
any surety to cover potential obligations to PECO and other system costs that could result
from failure of a Supplier to meet its competitive Natural Gas Supply service delivery
obligations.

Please note, although the creditworthiness requirements were met, as referenced within
Section 7.13 (Creditworthiness of a Natural Gas Supplier (NGS) Serving Low Volume
Transportation Customers) of the Gas Service Tariff, PECO has the right to re-assess the
creditworthiness of the company if PECO has any reason to suspect a change in the
marketer’s financial condition.

If you should have any questions regarding this matter, please contact the Electric & Gas
Choice Hotline at 215-841-3700.




